
September 29, 2010 

Comments from the United Kingdom on  

IFC’s Philippines Renewable Energy Accelerator Program 

 

Dear Patricia,  

The UK is pleased to approve the above programme subject to confirmation from the IFC that it will 
include developmental indicators and targets taken from the CTF results framework to fully reflect the 
developmental impacts set out in the proposal. We would like to complement all those who have 
contributed to crafting the proposal which should have a significant impact in the Philippines.  

Kind regards  

Simon 

 


